
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Regarding a potential integration with Wind 
FASTWEB: no room  

for an agreement with Enel 
 
 
 
Milan, December 14, 2004 – FASTWEB (Milan, Nuovo Mercato: FWB) clarifies that 
all the rumours so far about a potential integration with Wind are misleading and not 
true. 
In the presence of a combined business plan able to develop major economical 
synergies, FASTWEB deems that the expectations of Wind’s shareholder do not allow 
to reach any kind of agreement. 
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